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Easter Egg Competition 

Please remember to bring in any hard-boiled and decorated eggs for our competition 
next week. Humpty Dumpty will be in school next Friday to judge the competition! 

Your eggs can be nicely decorated with patterns or you could design them into 
something clever or imaginative - it is up to you! There will be prizes for each phase 

so please bring these to your teachers who will display them in each hall. 

Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you for your response to our parents questionnaire last month - we are truly 
humbled by the kind comments and feedback. We genuinely want to provide the best 
education for your children and where suggestions have been made, we will certainly 

do what we can to improve. 

Two winners of the ASDA vouchers have been drawn from those people who left their 
details and they will receive their prizes this week. 

Easter Raffle 

Raffle tickets will be on sale, each morning at the main 
gate up until the Easter holiday. We have some 

amazing prizes including: an adult and a child Hull FC 
season ticket; a Hull FC shirt signed by the players; a 
rugby ball signed by the Hull FC players; and a huge 

selection of Easter eggs and sweets. 

My child is happy at school. 95% agree 

My child feels safe at school. 97% agree 

Behaviour at the school is good. 96% agree 

I feel comfortable about approaching the school with questions or problems 95% agree 

When I have raised concerns with the school, they have been dealt with properly. 92% agree 

I would recommend Southcoates Primary Academy to another parent. 96% agree 



Attendance Awards 

Overall attendance has been very good this half term. Thank you for your support. It 
makes such a difference to the progress the children are making with their learning 

and also with the development of strong, supportive friendships. 

We will be giving out attendance awards and prizes next Friday so please keep going! 

Mrs Gleadhill 

As many of you already know, our amazing wellbeing worker, Mrs Gleadhill will be 
leaving at the end of this week. We wish Mrs Gleadhill every success in her new job 

and thank her for the tireless work she has done over more than 20 years to support 
Southcoates children and staff. She will certainly be missed. 

Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 15th March:   Red Nose Day. 

18th - 22nd March   Please bring in Easter egg competition entries. 

Thursday 21st March:  Y3 - Y6 Dodgeball Championship 

Thursday 21st March:  Y3/4 Easter Performance at St. Aidan’s Church. 

Friday 22nd March:   Gold Ticket Shop and Inspire Afternoon. 

Friday 22nd March:   Last day of the half term. 

Easter Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th April:    Return to school after the Easter holiday. 

9th -19th April:    Y4 swimming - every day.  

Friday 12th April:   Royal Shakespeare Company performances. 

Monday 29th April:   Y6 Mock SATs week begins 

Monday 13th May:   Y6 SATs week begins 

Thursday 23rd May:  School Photograph Day 

Monday 17th June:   Sports Week Opening Ceremony (afternoon) 

Friday 28th June:   Summer Fair 

Tuesday 2nd July:   Y6 London Trip 


